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Foreword 
 

       Sanghamitra wishes everyone for new year and Pongal. Sanghamitra is 

looking for some volunteers who would like to proof read the articles and type in 

the content. We are glad to receive variety of articles from all corners. 

Sanghamitra team appreciate your interest and participation. We sincerely thank 

you all for sending wishes and articles. After reviewing the articles, we are going 

to publish those articles. 

 

         As we mentioned in our last edition, one of our volunteers contributed for 

the curriculum of one of the school districts in US. The committee may approve 

the suggestions. We post that information in Sanghamitra as soon as we hear 

about it. Recently an online magazine posted an article about Vedic Mathematics 

and published an interview with one of our volunteers. See details at 

http://www.asplashofindia.com/profiles/an-interview-with-sreenivasa-ainapurapu  

 

          Looks like the economy is slowly getting back to good shape. Hope and 

confidence are the only things which we should not lose at this hour. Let us pray 

the almighty to give us strength to handle this situation with courage.  

 

        Received mails regarding the cover page saying the cover story is good. The 

response to Kids’ corner, Salutation to your solution etc. is little better this time. 

We request readers to encourage kids to answer the various contests. We decided 

to introduce a one prize for each of Kids’ corner, Salutation to your solution and 

Question Gallery. The amount is partially contributed by friends of Sanghamitra.  
 

        We need lots of help in the form of contributing articles, typing the articles 

in the required format, proof-reading etc. As always we request your suggestions 

and comments in improving the magazine. If you want to share your ideas, please 

send mail to ainapura@yahoo.com or susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in April. 
 

                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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